
 

Friday 15th February 2019 
 

Attendance 

This week, the class with the best attendance is Year 1 with 98.7%.  Whole school 
attendance is 94.7%.  Remember our whole school target for the year is 96+%.   

UNCRC Right of the month School Aim of the month 

February’s Right is:  
Article 2 – All children have 
rights 

This month’s aim/value is:  
“Respect” 

Infant and Junior discos 

Thanks to the PTA for Thursday’s discos.  There were some awesome conga lines and top knee-
sliding!  Thanks to everyone who came along to support it too!  

 

Football 

Our Y3/4 and Y6 football teams 
represented the school in football 
festivals this week.  They had a 
great time and all played really 
well.  Thanks to parents who 
helped supervise and give lifts. 

Coffee morning Change in dates for parent-teacher meetings 

Thank you to our Enterprise pupil voice group 
for organising Thursday’s coffee morning (and 
those who came along to spuport it).  Look out 
for more of their fund raising ideas soon! 

Due to various circumstances we will hold 
parent-teacher meetings the week beginning 
March 18th.  We will let you know when slots 
are avilable to book nearer the dates.   
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Pupil news Can you help listen to some of 
our readers? 

Jessie in Y5 surprised us this week by 
telling us she not only plays the 
clarinet but recently won gold in a 
competition!    This photo shows Jessie 
winning gold in the Abertawe Festival 
for Young Musicians in the Guildhall.  
She won gold in the wind grades 1 and 
2 category.  Well done Jessie!  If 
anyone else has pupil news, please get 
in touch. 
 

We often get volunteers come 
into school and listen to our 
youngest children read.  However, 
our older children would love to 
read to you too!  If you can 
commit to an hour or so a week 
and are interested in helping, 
please pop into the office and/or 
speak to any 
member of staff. 

Key dates Finally… 

 Thursday 21st February – Y2/3 girls’ 
football tournament 

 Friday 22nd February – last day of half 
term 

 Monday 4th March – Children return to 
school – start of Welsh week 

 Tuesday 5th March – Y6 trip to Big Pit 

 Wednesday 6th March – Year 5/6 mixed 
football tournament 

 Thursday 7th March – Llain Activity Centre 
representative to speak to Y6 parents 

 Friday 8th March – Eisteddfod  

 Monday 18th & Tuesday 19th March – 
parent-teacher meetings - NB this is a change 

in date from previous newsletters 
 Friday 5th April – Y4/5/6 girls’ football 

tournament 

 Wednesday 10th April – rugby tournament 

 Friday 12th April – Last day of term 

As always, if you have queries, 
compliments, complaints, concerns or 
issues you would like to discuss, please 
speak to any member of staff.   
 
Please pass this newsletter on to friends 
and family who come to the school as we 
don’t have email addresses for them. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Regards, 
D. Beech 

Headteacher 

Please see next page for information about half term activities being held locally 
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